
Immanuel Lutheran School Summer Band Session for 2020 

Directors:  Leah Schneider (schneiderleah@msn.com)  812-521-1059 

                    Paul Scheiderer (pscheiderer@immanuelseymour.com) 812-521-3300 

 

 

We are hoping to follow state guidelines and provide a summer band opportunity for our incoming 5th 
graders (and other band students desiring enrichment/lessons) at ILS during the month of July.  All of 
the instrument selection and sign-up will be done online through a website set up for our school.  We 
were unable to proceed in the usual manner (testing/public meetings) this spring, but we are hopeful 
we can meet with small groups of students in July since sports practices will be starting up in July at 
Indiana schools.  Please feel free to contact us with any questions/concerns.  We are waiving the Band 
Camp Fee this year and Those of you considering renting and/or purchasing an instrument will have six 
weeks free use of an instrument of your choice through Paiges.  You will purchase a starter kit that 
includes band book, accessories, and music stand.  Those of you with previously owned instruments, 
please contact Mrs. Schneider to discuss options of cleaning (very important these days) or repair for 
successful results.  With sign-up in June, all instruments and packets will be delivered to ILS by July 1st. 

Band Session Dates: 

Wednesdays 

July 1, 8, 15, 22, 28        (We will schedule students between 1:00 and 3:00, but we are flexible too) 

 

Looking forward to keeping the beginning band program going! 

Leah Schneider 

 

 

 

 


